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Consideration of appointments to Hampton Employees Retirement System Board (HERS)

PURPOSE/BACKGROUND:

Suzanna Scott has retired and Council is being asked to appoint a replacement for the
Superintendent of Schools/designee vacancy.

Pat McFadden has retired and Council is being asked to appoint a replacement to fill her term until
June 30, 2018.

Recommendation:
School Boards recommendation is attached
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